Bowden (King_;), Anissa

From: bobphoto [bobphoto@ameritech.net]
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2011 3:05 PM
To: CityClerk

Subject: Hoover Mansion PUD

| hereby protest the change of the Hoover Mansion PUD to the University Bank Revised PUD.
The reason for my protest is that it increases the likelihood of further commercialization of the residential neighborhood.

The Hoover Manson PUD has gone far enough.

Robert Paup
2104 Brockman Blvd.
Ann Arbor, Ml 48104



